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COMPANHIA ENERGÉTICA DE MINAS GERAIS –
CEMIG  

LISTED COMPANY  –  CNPJ 17.155.730/0001-64  –  NIRE 31300040127 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MATERIAL ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Small adjustment to % subscription in capital increase   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cemig (Companhia Energética de Minas Gerais), a listed company with securities traded on the stock exchanges of São 

Paulo, New York and Madrid, in compliance with CVM Instruction 358 of January 3, 2002 as amended, hereby reports 

to the Brazilian Securities Commission (CVM), the São Paulo Stock Exchange (Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão – B3) and the market 

as follows: 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

On today’s date Cemig has re-presented the Proposal submitted by the Board of Directors 

to the Extraordinary General Meeting of Stockholders to be held on October 26, 2017, due 

to an adjustment – to 15.887624200% – in the percentage proportion of shares currently 

held that shareholders will be able to subscribe in the capital increase. 
 

 

 

 

 

To result in the proportion between common and preferred shares remaining the same as 

before the capital increase, the precise numbers of the shares in the increase will be:   

up to  199,910,947  (one hundred ninety nine million nine hundred ten 

thousand nine hundred forty seven) new shares,  

of which up to  66,849,505  (sixty six million eight hundred forty nine thousand five 

hundred five) will be common shares  

and up to  133,061,442  (one hundred thirty three million sixty one thousand four 

hundred forty two) will be preferred shares.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cemig will keep its stockholders and the market informed on this Capital Increase.  

For further information, please contact Cemig by email on:   ri@cemig.com.br 

 

 

Belo Horizonte, September 29, 2017 
 

 

 

Adézio de Almeida Lima 

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer 




